
 

 

 

Tuesday, July 13, 2021 

MOVIE NIGHT UPDATE 

Dear Members, 

Based on NSW Government advice the Movie Night Fundraiser at Bunnerong Gymnastics on Saturday 17th July will 

be postponed until further notice. 

 

Unfortunately, at this stage we do not have an understanding of what the restrictions may be when NSW comes out 

of lockdown and what this will mean for our business. Hopefully we will receive clarity on this in the coming few 

days when the NSW Premier announces the roadmap out of lockdown. 

 

As soon as we have clarity, we will let you know details of the rescheduled the event. 

 

We thank you for your ongoing commitment. 

Kind regards, 

Ashley Meikle 

Recreational Program Manager 

Bunnerong Gymnastics Association Inc. 


